
From: Tim Bryanttbryant@nortexrpc.org
Subject: Addressing Conflicts

Date: Jan 15, 2020 at 3:19:48 PM
To: Mark Murphy - Montague County

(murpheyp3@gmail.com) murpheyp3@gmail.com, Roy
Darden - Montague County (DARDENPCT1@GMAIL.COM)
DARDENPCT1@GMAIL.COM

Cc. Judge Rick Lewis (co.judge@co.montague.tx.us)
co.judge@co.montague.tx.us, Dennis Wilde

dwilde@nortexrpc.org
Mark and Roy,
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Boyd Rd in Ringgold has the same nameand similar road range as does BoydRd_near_EoHiotbrjrgTTrTere is one structure on the Ringgold E
on the Forestburg Boyd Rd. It is my understanding the Rinjijnlil Im qlimil in ilTiT^iTTTy in iii|iiiil throughout the year. It would make sense to
to the |/iiiijuiililllnyi]_[jijjii jwiikI iiny'I I I mi1 ili'iilm to the duplication. There is nota current telephonetiedto the Ringgold 207 Boyd
isjsfli lirori trrtomply with Next Gen 9-1-1 data standards.

Main St in Stoneburg mirrors Main St in rnirnthMifj Piim nlly lllili llliili Inn Inn iin Mm Till uifthi^g M,aig St. After checking all the Main £
County, Iwould rec^mmeriia-chtHiyB 16 MdmLn or a different namealltogether. After checking, we have learnedthere are nowired telephc
eithe

Missy with the Sheriffs office contacted me this afternoon explaining a 9-1-1 call came from a wireline phone at 108 Bonham St. Bonham St
limits of Nocona. There was some confusion on the response as the telephone company had assigned that telephone number to be in the cc
Bonham St is also located in Belcherville.There are currently no structures on Bonham St in Belcherville. Iwould recommend naming the Be
as Bonham Rd. We are working to correct the error with the telephone company.

It is important to make these corrections as we move closer to Next Generation 9-1-1 call routing. There will be more of these changes I am:
occurring in other jurisdictions as well as we work to clean up our structure and roads data.

Currently, our interlocal agreement does not allow for Nortex RPC to arbitrarilyalter the Montague County Master Street Addressing Guide. 1
Addressing Guide was authorized by the Montague County Commissioners Court many years ago. As such, any changes to the Master Stre
requires Montague County Commissioners Court approval.

Once I have the Commissioners Court approval (Commissioners Court Minutes), Nortex RPC will make all notifications as needed. As you d
please note this is going to assist in making sure the right responder to a 9-1-1 call is dispatched without any confusion as to location of the r

I will make myself available to the court for any explanations at any time.

Tim Bryant

Tim Bryant ENP
Director of 9-1-1 Emergency Services
Nortex Regional Planning Commission
4309 Old Jacksboro Hwy Suite 200
Wichita Falls Texas 76302

Thomas Jefferson noted: "We in America do not have government by the majority. We have government by the majoritywho


